From: Cindy Scott [mailto:scottc@greenvillenationalbank.com]
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 3:07 PM

To: Comments

Subject: special assessment

Please reconsider your decision to assess a special 20 bp premium on all financial institutions.
We are a community bank in a rural county in west central Ohio, this special assessment will
cost our bank approx. $500,000 in one shot. That is $500,000 gone and not available for us to
loan out to our customers, thus restricting credit nor will these funds be available to support our
local community.

While realizing the FDIC must rebuild the DIF, the special assessment should be levied on those
institutions who are causing risk to the fund, not those who are and always have acted
conservatively and responsibly.

Thank you for your consideration.

Cindy Scott
Compliance/CRA Officer
Greenville National Bank
446 S Broadway, PO Box 190
Greenville, OH 45331



